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After School Program 
I know some of you may be waiting on an answer for whether or not ICS will be offering the After School 

Program. Please know I am still looking into this program but trying to navigate what it would look like under 
current guidelines and circumstances. I am attaching a survey below that I ask you to fill out if you are 
interested in sending your child/ren if we were to have the ICS After School Program. I appreciate your 

patience.  
 

After School Program Survey 
 

Dismissal Time! 
It looks like the temperatures next week are going to cool off! So next week we will return to our full-day 
schedules. We will continue with the staggered dismissal times as follows:  

● 2:45 - 3-year-old preschool, 4-year-old Pre-k, 4th grade, and 8th-grade students 
● 2:50 - Kindergarten, 3rd, 5th, and 7th grade 
● 2:55 - 1st, 2nd, and 6th grades  

 
School Treats  

 I have had a few questions in regards to bringing treats to school for a student’s birthday, etc. At this time we 
are not allowing treats​ t​o be sent into school with students. I believe with the current guidelines and procedures 
it’s the best decision at this time. We will revisit this possibility in the future. I appreciate your understanding of 
this decision.  
 

Altar Servers 
ICC and ICS are looking for Altar Servers! Please see the Altar Server agreement attached below for 5th - 8th 
grades. Please review carefully as there are new requirements in place to make sure we are keeping everyone 
safe if they choose to serve. If you have any questions please contact Father Mcshane at 
fatherdanielmcshane@gmail.com​ . 
 
This permission form is electronic, please sign and submit, no need to print ​Altar Server agreement and 
Permission Slip 
 
 

 
 
 

https://forms.gle/mk4Ba4bsFQgrCvBB7
mailto:fatherdanielmcshane@gmail.com
https://adobe.ly/3gCPl9Z
https://adobe.ly/3gCPl9Z


 
School Pictures change of date! 

School pictures will be this ​Friday, September 4th​! This year ICS will continue with Lifetouch for school 
pictures.  We do this on Friday so the children can wear your choice of outfit for pictures.  Uniforms are not 
required. Please see the picture envelope in your child’s backpack tonight or if you go to the following link you 
can place your order with code: EVTCF9SK7  ​mylifetouch.com​   Please make sure when you order online you 
use the students name the way it is written in our FACTS SIS system.  This will ensure that they match up. 
 

School Entry requirements  
If you have a student that is new to our school.  Please be reminded that we need a copy of the official county 
Birth Certificate and a current School Physical Examination.  A dental exam is required for Kindergarten, 2nd 
Grade & 6th Grade.  Eye exams are required for Kindergarten before October 15th.  
 
Also, if your student needs an inhaler or takes a required medication prescribed from a doctor, we will need to 
have this information from their doctor.  
 

Join the Cub Scouts 
Want to join the Cub Scouts? Then come out Monday, August 31st at 6:15 to Eldridge Park in Roseville. Please 

see attached flyer below for more information.  
 

COVID reminders  
As we started the first few days of school, parents received emails from the school about two COVID incidents. 
I want to remind parents of the following: 

 

● If anyone in your household has been tested for COVID and is waiting on results the child/ren in that 
family needs to stay home until a negative test result is confirmed.  

 

For your reference, some of the common symptoms of COVID-19 are:  
● fever of 100.4 degrees; 
● loss of taste/smell; 
● fatigue/achy muscles; 
● sinus/nasal; 
● sore throat; 
● nausea/vomiting/diarrhea; 
● cough; and 
● shortness of breath. 

  
If you or your child(ren) display(s) any of the symptoms stated above, or if you have any questions, it is 
recommended that you contact your physician/pediatrician for further instructions 

https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/#/
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http://www.iccmonmouth.org/
https://www.immaculate-conception.net/editoruploads/files/September_Lunch_2020.pdf
https://www.immaculate-conception.net/calendar.cfm

